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Live gratefully, 
give generously. 

Support 
the faith. 

Continue 
the legacy. 

For more information 
or to donate online: 

projectadvance.ca 
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MESSAGE FROM THE ARCHBISHOP 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

This year highlights the accomplishments made possible by your generosity to 

Project Advance since its launch in 1980. Your commitment is a constant source 

of inspiration to me, because this archdiocesan endeavour provides the means 

to build a solid foundation for growth in all our parishes and ministries.  

A significant portion of your funds over the decades has gone to support the 

construction and renovation of our regional secondary high schools and the ac-

quisition of land for new parishes. These capital expenditures provide the neces-

sary structures that support our mission of evangelization. Above all, our build-

ings serve a spiritual purpose; they are places of worship, education and community outreach.  

Beyond funding our mission-based infrastructure, you have helped develop and sustain many life-giving 

ministries. These enable the Church to provide services that benefit Catholics and countless others in our 

corner of the Vineyard.  

I am grateful for your sacrificial support and the impact you have had on the community through Project 

Advance. The need, however, continues. We still face numerous challenges in our parishes, including the 

seismic upgrading of many of our facilities.  

Let us pray that participation in Project Advance will continue to be robust and generous in the years 

ahead. Thank you most sincerely for your steadfast commitment to the Lord and to his Church.  

Invoking God’s abundant blessings upon you and your family, I remain  

                 Sincerely Yours in Christ, 
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The most recent 
construction 
progress on the 
new building of St. 
Thomas Aquinas, 
our regional high 
school. Your 
support of Project 
Advance ensures, 
among other 
projects, the 
continuing of 
Catholic education 
for our youth. 
 
Photo credit:  
Timothy Horton  

See the opposite side of this page for pledge form and details. 



 

YES, I’D LIKE TO SUPPORT 
PROJECT ADVANCE 2018 
Donate online at projectadvance.ca or fill in 
and detach the pledge form on the side of 
this page and drop it off, with the cheque 
(if used) in an envelope, in the Sunday 
collection basket or at the parish office. 
 
Thank you for your support of the 
Archdiocese and our parish. 

 
YOUR GIFT SUPPORTS: 
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SECONDARY SCHOOL          $1,650,000 
CONSTRUCTION FUND 
 Including St. Thomas Aquinas  
 High School 
 
NEW PARISH SITES FUND          $650,000 
 
ARCHDIOCESAN MINISTRIES    $850,000 
 Including Hospital Chaplaincies, 
 Social Justice, Prison Ministry, 
 Youth and Young Adult Ministry, 
 Evangelization Programs, Family 
 Life Programs, First Nations, The  
 Door is Open, and Vanspec 
 
SPECIAL GRANTS        $100,000 
 Including grants to Signal Hill 
 Life Education, St. Mark’s College, 
 SFU Chaplaincy, Sancta Maria House 
 of Healing, and NET Canada. 
 
TOTAL NEED:           $3,250,000 

Our parish Archdiocesan goal is 
$69,000. Anything raised above this 
amount will be returned to Christ the 
Redeemer to directly support our 
parish and its needs. 
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Dr. Ewa Lesinska Kostamo 
Dentist 

 

Comprehensive Dentistry  
for the whole family 

 

215 Lonsdale Avenue 

North Vancouver 

604-988-1231 

 

Specializing in 
Custom Home 

and  
Renovation  

Design since 
1981 

 
 

Phone 604-986-4550 
 

Google us in Houzz 
 

 
 

 

 

Wealth Management 
 

Rhodri Rees-Jones 
Director, Senior Private Wealth Mgr. 

 

UBS Investment Mgmt. Canada Inc. 

999 W Hastings St., #650 

Vancouver  V6C 2W2 

604-331-4557 

rhodri.rees-jones@ubs.com 

Wills & Estates,  

Real Estate Business Law 

Timothy Jacob Lack 

lunny atmore llp 

barristers & solicitors 

604-684-2550 

Home visits are available. 

 

 
Victoria Buhler 

Cruise & Travel Consultant 

CruiseShipCenters 
 

2434 Marine Drive / West Van 

604-926-0029 

vbuhler@cruiseshipcenters.com 

 

BCAA-Approved  
Automotive Repair Facility 

 

BRUNO RESTIVO 
981 3rd Street, North Vancouver 

604-986-7975  
bruno@brunoautomotive.ca  

Raphael Milczynski 
 

Cell:  778.985.8189  | Office: 604.925.2911 
raphael@perfectrealestate.ca 
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